

Ramshaw Primary School Newsletter 25th October 2013

Halloween Disco

We had a fantastic Halloween Disco on Wednesday afternoon, the children danced, ate hot dogs and had a fancy dress competition. Congratulations to our costume winners, Katie Pybus from Class 3, Molly Hewitt from Class 2 and Raven Woollatt from Class 1. A big thank you to parents for all of the fantastic costumes and to our staff who made it all possible. Please see the back of our newsletter for pictures.



Shoe Box Appeal

If you have not had time to bring your Shoe Boxes in to school, don't worry, you can drop them at The Well café at West Auckland where they will be collected at the beginning of November. Thank you to everyone that has brought them in.

Class 2 Visit to Bowes

On Tuesday Class 2 visited Bowes Museum as part of their work on the Tudors. They had a fabulous day with their guide 'Mistress Nell' who was in the role of a Tudor Maid in a wealthy house. The children responded extremely well to the variety of activities provided by the museum, to bring this museum to life.

On return to school 'Mistress Nell' made it back to the 21st Century and phoned to congratulate the school on the exceptional behaviour and attitude of the children.

Well done all!

Pupils of the Week

Class 1 Harry Black

Class 2 All of Class 2

Class 3 Hannah Bone

Well done to you all!



Class 2 and 3 Trip to Horrible Science

Class 2 and 3 will be visiting Darlington Civic Theatre on Wednesday 6th November to see a performance of Horrible Science. The show will include topics that the children are covering in their science lessons this term. If your child has not returned their permission slip and £8 payment, could they please do so on Monday 4th November when we come back to school.

Snack

All classes will be having snack next half term as it is still proving very popular. There will be seven weeks in the half term, if you would like your child to have snack please either pay £7 for the half term or £1 each week.

Class 1 Trip

On Friday 8th November Class 1 will be visiting Bishop Auckland Fire Station as part of their topic work on fire and The Great Fire of London. Could we please have all permission slips and £4 towards the trip in to school by Wednesday 6th November.

Poppies

As you know it will be Remembrance Day on Monday 11th November. To help raise funds for the Poppy Appeal we will be selling poppies in school after the holidays. We recommend a donation of £1 for each poppy to help this very worthwhile charity.







